
Education Authority South Eastern Region  

Old Warren Primary School  
  

           Thursday 15th December 2022 

Dear Parents,    

 
Christmas Message 
We wish you a very happy and peaceful Christmas holiday and look forward to an exciting New Year. 
 
Nursery and P1 Application Process – September 2023 
Please read the advice note regarding the online Nursery and P1 application process. It is now on our 
website and See Saw account. The online portal opens on January 10th and closes on 27th January. 
Applications after this point will be viewed as late.  
 
Please contact the school if you require support with the process.  
 
P5, P6, P7 Carol Concert: Tuesday 20th December 9:45am 

Held at St Columba’s Church. All are welcome. 

 

End of Term – Wednesday 21st December  

School will end for our pupils at the following times. 

11:00am Nursery 

12pm  P1 P2 P3  

12:15pm P4 P5 P6 P7 

 

No school dinners served on the day. 

 

New Year 

All pupils return to school on Thursday 5th January at the normal times. 

 

Our Breakfast Club begins on Monday 9th January at 8:30am. 

KS1 After School Club begins on Monday 9th January at 1:50pm 

 

KS1 CK Football Coaching is cancelled for the Spring Term. It will return in the Summer Term. 

KS2 Ck Football Coaching will begin again on Monday 9th January at 2:50pm. 

 

Netball Club    Every Monday   2:50pm - 3:30pm 

P6 AQE Club    Every Tuesday   2:50pm - 3:30pm 

Sing Dance Act Club   Every Wednesday  2:50pm – 3:50pm     £4 per week 

KS2 Art Club    Every Thursday   2:50pm - 3:30pm 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr S Campbell 

Principal 


